
 

 

 
 
 

Please join us for a screening of DEFINING HOPE, hosted by: 

  

on Wednesday, November 1st at 7pm (doors open at 6:30pm) at the 

Hollywood Theater 
1449 Potomac Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15216 

www.thehollywooddormont.org   
 

Stay following this powerful film for a Q & A session on reactions to the 
film, and discussion on the importance of advance care planning. 

 
This screening is made possible thanks to the support of the Hospice and 

Palliative Nurses Foundation and the Hospice and Palliative Nurses 
Association.  We will be joined by organizational guests, Sivitz Jewish 
Hospice, part of the Jewish Association on Aging, Pennsylvania State 

Nurses Association, and the Oncology Nursing Society. 
 

Purchase tickets now ($10 each): www.hpnf.org/tickets.aspx    
Watch the trailer, and learn more at www.hope.film 

 
Nurses will receive 1.25 free contact hours for watching the film and completing the evaluation thanks 

to the generous support of Walden University.   

 

Please email info@hpnf.org with any questions. 
 
 

http://www.thehollywooddormont.org/
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